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Labour Secretary
Government o f Haryana
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Dear Sir,

The National Commission for Women received a complaint of sexual harassment 
and exploitation o f women workers at M/s Fashion Express, Udvog Vihar. Gurnaon and I 
was sent to investigate the complaint on 23.3.2007. My report is attached with the letter. 
I request you to give the necessary directions so that a free and fair investigation of the 
complaint is made, and no one is victimized in the meantime for having lodged the 
complaint.

I shall be very happy to have an Action Taken Report from youi end.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Malini Bhattacharya)

4, Deen Dayal Upadhyaya Marg, New Delhi-110 002 
Tel. : 91-11-23236203. Fax : 91-11-23236154, E-mail : ncw_malini@yahoo.com
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